NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
TOWN OF LENOX

2025 PRELHIMINARY BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Lenox will hold a public hearing
on Wednesday, November 6, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of the 2025
Preliminary Budget for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2025. A copy of the
preliminary budget, which includes Water, Sewer, Lighting and Fire Protection
Districts is available at the office of the Lenox Town Clerk, 205 S. Peterboro Street,
Canastota, NY, where it may be inspected by any interested person during regular
office hours. Per NYS Town Law, Section 108, the following salaries for elected
officials are — Town Supervisor $20,000., Town Board members $7,500., each,
Town Clerk $65029., and Town Highway Superintendent $64927. Any person may
be heard in favor or against the preliminary budget as compiled, or for against any
item or items therein contained.

Charlene L. Barres
Lenox Town Clerk

10-29-24




